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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 11th SEPTEMBER 2006
Question No 4

Question:
Cllr Mark Daly

“To ask the Manager will he make a statement on the current status of the Dog Pound in Co. Meath which the Council uses and will he make a statement on the matter?”

Reply: 
With the closure of the Council’s pound at Saggart in 2005, due to the retirement of the pound keeper, South Dublin County Council advertised for tenders to operate a dog pound on behalf of South Dublin County Council.  One tender only was received from Blackhall Boarding Kennels, Dunboyne, Co. Meath.  The Blackhall Boarding Kennels premises  was inspected by the Council’s Veterinary Officer and was considered to be suitable. Having considered all other aspects of the tender, a contract for the operation of a pound on the Council’s behalf for a period of three years was awarded to Blackhall Boarding Kennels.  This contract came into effect on 1st March 2005.

Stray dogs and dogs which are surrendered by their owners in South Dublin County are impounded at this facility.  Fees are charged for dogs who are reclaimed by their owners or rehomed to new owners and if appropriate a dog licence must also be purchased by the owner/new owner.  Any dog which is not either reclaimed by its owner or rehomed after five days, may be humanely “put to sleep”.  The pound keeper makes every effort to keep the dogs beyond the five days statutory period in an effort to have them rehomed.  

